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What have we been learning?  

We have had a super learning week in Jet Class, we have loved creating our ICT 
jungle book comic strips using the learn pads. We have created our own pictures 

using paint tools through ‘workspace’. They look amazing. 

                                 

                   

          

In English we have been applying our knowledge of question openers and question 
marks to embed our understanding of different punctuation. We used this 

knowledge to write curious questions about elephants. 

 
In PSHE we have been following the Jigsaw unit focusing on returning to school 

following lockdown. Jigsaw Jo has been helping us talk about how we can help each 
other stay safe and happy in school and the rules and routines. 

 
In art we experimented with different printing techniques including rubbing and 

string printing to create different textures and patterns. We have practiced drawing 
our chosen jungle animals ready for our silhouettes. We looked closely at the lines, 

shape and size of our animal. 



Next week  

In English we will be starting our next mini 
outcome ‘What happens next?’ We will be 

creating story boards for our own adventure story 
based on ‘The jungle book’.  

 
In maths we be developing our understanding 

of counting in 2’s. 3’s. 5’s and 10’s. 
 

We will continue to experiment with different 
print techniques including stamping and rolling.  

Other News 
Your child will be coming home with 6 spellings 

today in their spelling book. Please practice 
these spelling with your child at home on 

separate pieces of paper.  
The spellings will be tested on a Wednesday so 
we will need their spelling book in school every 

Wednesday. The first spelling test will be on 
Wednesday 7th October.  

Please remember to continue to check Google 
classroom for newsletters, home learning and 

other message and information.  
Information about the scooter training has been 

added this week.  
 

 

 

 

  


